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Tennis  

Our courts have been open for 1 month and we have had 124 bookings in this 
time. We are really pleased that people are enjoying and using them. Please 
note that this first year we are not permitting private coaching or group 
lessons on the courts. We shall review the usage over the year and decide on 
what slots may be made available for coaching purposes next year. 

Book a court easily online via Tennis – Shenley Park 

  
The fence has been moved in to enclose the 2 courts, it was not possible to fix 
the third court subsidence. This area will be dug up and replaced with grass 
and trees next autumn time.  

  

  

   

  
  

  

https://shenleypark.co.uk/tennis/


In June we held a memorial service 
for our Park Director Glyn Dredge 
who passed away in April.  

Liz and the boys would like to thank 
everyone that came along, the kind 
messages, flowers and cards we 
have received and the genuine 
offers of help. 

Glyn was at the park for 30 years 
and his work is everywhere, his 
legacy lives on.  

Enjoy the Park. 

 

 

 

 

 

We have held two outdoor events, 
The Importance of Being Ernest by 

The Pantaloons and an afternoon 
picnic jazz concert by Hertfordshire 

Big Band. 

Both had great weather and turn out; 
next event is The Merry Wives of 
Windsor by The Pantaloons tickets 
online recommended in advance via 
the website www.shenleypark.co.uk 

 

 

 



Wildlife in the park 

We have enjoyed sightings of kestrels, buzzards, 
red kites, swallows, swifts, bats as well as our 
usual visitors. 

The butterflies have been later this year but are 
now to be enjoyed in particular in our wilder 
areas.  

 

We do have a balance of wilder and more kept 
areas. It is not always to every ones taste. 

If there is a particular area that is problematic please do contact us directly 
on shenleypark@gmail.com. 

 

Dates for your diaries 

Sat 24th Aug – Merry Wives of Windsor by The Pantaloons 

Sun 20th October – Apple Day 

Sat 4th January 2025 - Wassailing 
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